
 

 
 

February 13, 2018 
 
 
 
Department of Alcohol Beverage Control 
Attn: Matthew Austin 
3220 S. Higuera Street. Suite 223 
San Luis Obispo, Ca 93401 
 
 
RE:  Public Convenience Determination for Vino et Amicis Wine Bar, 165 S. Broadway Street, 

Suite 101 
Board of Supervisors Hearing of February 13, 2018 

 
 
Dear Mr. Austin: 
 
This letter is to advise the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control that the Board of Supervisors of 
the County of Santa Barbara has determined that public convenience would be served by the issuance 
of a Type-42 “On-Sale Beer & Wine” license for Vino et Amicis Wine Bar, located at 165 S. 
Broadway Street, Suite 101, in Orcutt. 
 
This determination is based on the convenience of providing the only establishment within the census 
tract which would allow consumers to taste wines from smaller, local wineries on or off the premises 
five days a week. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
DAS WILLIAMS 
Chair 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Barbara 
 
 
cc: Vino et Amicis Wine Bar, attn. Kurt Hixenbaugh, 427 Wellington Drive, Santa Maria, CA 

93455 

DAS WILLIAMS 
First District, Chair 

STEVE LAVAGNINO 
Fifth District, Vice Chair  

JANET WOLF 
Second District 

JOAN HARTMANN 
Third District 

PETER ADAM 
Fourth District  
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